

WEST LEEDERVILLE PRIMARY

Dear parents and carers,

As you are aware, last Friday the Premier and Minister for Education announced plans for <u>Term 2</u> <u>schooling</u>.

In response we are modifying our planning to reflect Friday's announcement.

These are unprecedented times and therefore, we will need to do some things differently over the coming weeks, to maintain learning and to keep your children and our staff safe.

To assist with our planning, we are asking you to complete a survey by Friday 25th indicating your intention in relation to sending your children to school.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WF3GW9B

I understand this may be an uncertain and difficult period for you and your family. That is why the State Government has given parents a choice about whether their children return to school for face-to-face teaching or learn from home. It is a personal decision influenced by each family's circumstances. We will support your child's learning needs in either learning environment.

Following discussions with the teaching staff and the Board, a further update outlining our school's situational approach will be provided.

We want all families and children to feel supported and informed during this time. I thank you for your partnership as we navigate this together.

Kind regards

Fiona Kelly

Principal